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Chief Executive Officer’s Report – April 2023 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 13, 2023, received the Chief Executive Officer’s 
Report – April 2023, and considered advice or communications that are subject to 
solicitor-client privilege, including communications necessary for that purpose related to 
the wireless telecommunications network agreement. 


